
 
 

Student Activities Board Report 
October 11, 2016 

 

Golf 
 
The girls golf team placed 3rd at the Central “A” Divisional golf tournament. We sent 3 girls and 2 boys 
to the State Golf Tournament in Hamilton. We had Ranessa Skunkcap, Daniaya Polk, Makayla LaBuff 
from our girls team qualify for the State Golf Tournament. We had Trae Kennerly and Mark Pollock 
from our boys team qualify for the State Golf Tournament.  It was a great season for both of our teams 
as we are trying to rebuild our golf team. We are still building and redeveloping the boys team. We did 
take a step forward as we were able to field a complete boys team at each of our golf tournaments this 
season. Again Trae Kennerly had another great season, he was able to place in the top 15 at divisionals 
and for the fourth year compete at the state golf tournament. 
 
Cross Country 
 
Cross Country Team will be competing at the Central “A” Divisional Cross Country meet in Belgrade on 
October 14, 2016. The Varsity Boys and Girls team placed 3rd, at the meet in Havre on October 1, 2016. 
Coach Omeasoo has been very pleased with the cross country team’s performance this year, again the 
coaching staff is preparing the cross country team for the State Cross meet in Kalispell on Saturday 
October 22, 2016. 
 
Volleyball 
 
The Volleyball team has been showing continued improvement in some very close games, they are 
working very hard at getting ready for the second half of their season. Coaches are very pleased with 
all of the athletes. 
 
Football 
 
The football team is working very a hard this season. Just lately they have been hampered with injury’s 
at key positions on the team. They came up short against Frenchtown this last weekend. The final score 
was 20-30, the Indians came within 2 points of tying the game, with Frenchtown winning the game 
with 30 seconds in the game. The Froshmore team as 4 wins and 1 loss this season. 
 
Speech and Debate 
 
Speech and Debate got started on Monday October 3, 2016. We have 12 students out for the team and 
are expecting about 10-12 more students. We will host our Speech and Debate meet on Saturday 
October 29, 2016 at 9:00 am. 
  


